
HB 59 -- THE SUNSHINE LAW

SPONSOR: Sassmann

This bill adds individually identifiable customer information for
visitors who make a camping, lodging, or other shelter reservation
for a State park or historic site to the list of records that are
exempt from disclosure under the Sunshine law, unless the records
are requested by or authorized for release by the visitor.

This bill is the same as HB 1553 (2024).


